
 
 

April 28th, 2025 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the City of Palos Hills Reservoir Rehabilitation in fiscal year 2026. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Palos Hills, located at 
10335 S. Roberts Rd, Palos Hills IL 60465.  
 
The funding would be used for international rehabilitation work, including the lining and 
painting of the reservoirs, and the purchase and installation of the scrubber. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because These are the only potable water tanks serving the 
entirety of Palos Hills. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

​
​

Sean Casten 
Member of Congress 
 
 
 


